October 15, 2021

Pinal County Board of Supervisors
31 N. Pinal Street
Florence, AZ 85132

Dear Pinal County Supervisors:

Thank you for taking the time to review my resume for consideration of the appointment to the vacancy of Legislative
District 11 State Representative.

As some of you may know, I currently work part-time for Congressman Paul Gosar. I have worked with the Congressman for 8
years now. I also work part-time for Tiffany Shedd Attorney General campaign. What some of you may not know is that I was
born and raised in Casa Grande AZ. I have lived in Pinal County all my life, and in Casa Grande for 50 years. I also lived in
Arizona City for 3 years. | have been involved in the Pinal County Republican Party since 2002. I have had many different
roles in the Pinal County Republican Party. I have been a Precinct Committeeman and State Committeeman for several

years, Vice President of the Casa Grande Republican Club, 2nd Vice Chairman of Pinal County Republican Committee and have
served twice as the CD1 member at large for the State AZGOP.

[ am a hard worker, team player, diligent, [ have good people skills, a positive attitude and a “never give up” mentality and I am
able to work very well under pressure.

The reason [ would like to be considered for this appointment is very simple, I want to do THE WORK. The work on water
issues, dust, parental choice, roads, interstate, election integrity etc. I want to work for the best interest of the People who
live in Pina County. The Work that would improve their lives. Pinal County needs someone who is willing to put the needs of
Pinal County first, before the needs of special interest groups or other counties. We need someone who will fight for Pinal
County and I am definitely a fighter.

We also need someone who will take the time and talk with all the Stakeholders. If | am appointed as State Representative I
commit to doing regular meetings with the Board of Supervisors, Mayors and members of the community. As well as
holding office days in Casa Grande, Maricopa, Arizona City and Saddlebrooke. I would do this so I could make sure that
everyone who wanted to talk to me or meet with me would have an opportunity to do so.

Attached you will see my resume. Please feel free to call or email me if you have any questions.

Thank you for your consideration

Teresa Martinez



